TELEPHONE: CENTRAL 6490 (4LINES).

Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

342, Argyle Street, Glasgow.

235rd November, 1923,

A
{i,E= Dear Sir,
! In reply to the Secretary's letter of the
22nd instant regarding the S.S. "BRAEMORE", No,15120 in the
: : Register Book, I beg to inform you that the report on the
% electric lighting installation of this vessel was still in

the Society's office at Dublin when I left that port in
October, 1922, At that time the vessel was laid up and no
opportunity had been afforded of completing ihe survey on the
electric lighting installation, but arrangements had been made
with lir, Roffey, the Owners' Superintendent, for the case to
have attention before the vessel was again put into service.
I am informed by Mr, Pyle that the report in %

question wasﬁgggll in the Dublin office when he left there,
i I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
/ P o

The Secretary,
GLASGOW,




